
From: David Thomas <Belsize CAAC>  

Sent: 19 October 2022 18:52 

To: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk; Tony Young 

Subject: Re: Fwd: Planning Application - 2022/1524/P - Maisonette Lower Ground and Ground Floor, 

29 Buckland Crescent 

 

Dear Tony 

 

Thank you for your email to Eldred with details of the revised proposal. 

 

I confirm that we can now withdraw our objection. 

 

Best wishes, David. 

 

 


